Marcus Obregon

From: Marcus Obregon

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 4:20 PM

To: Vick, Jenny

Cc: Gary Jones; Guzman, Fernando; vsemonsen@earthlink.net; Patricia Adams; Kenneth

Spear; Charles Lopez; Nina Allmendinger (nina.allmendinger@noreasincstaff.com);
Felicia Nancarrow; jensen.uchida@cpuc.ca.gov
Subject: RE: (External):RE: SBCRP: All Segments - Air Quality and PM10 Certified Sweepers

Thanks Jenny for the quick response.

As we continue to look for additional PM10 certified sweepers, we’ll be employing the one found PM10 certified
sweeper and the SC8000.

Thank you.

F Marcus Obregon

Project Manager, Environmental

Project Execution, Major Environmental Projects
Environmental Services

M. 626-320-0957 | Email: Marcus.Obregon@sce.com

2244 Walnut Grove Avenue, Rosemead, CA 91770
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From: Vick, Jenny [mailto:JVick@ene.com]

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 3:32 PM

To: Marcus Obregon <Marcus.Obregon@sce.com>

Cc: Gary Jones <CBarns@ene.com>; Guzman, Fernando <FGuzman@ene.com>; vsemonsen@earthlink.net; Patricia
Adams <Patricia.Adams@sce.com>; Kenneth Spear <Kenneth.Spear@sce.com>; Charles Lopez
<Charles.Lopez@sce.com>; Nina Allmendinger (nina.allmendinger@noreasincstaff.com)
<nina.allmendinger@noreasincstaff.com>; Felicia Nancarrow <fnancarrow@henkels.com>; jensen.uchida@cpuc.ca.gov
Subject: (External):RE: SBCRP: All Segments - Air Quality and PM10 Certified Sweepers

Marcus,

The CPUC has reviewed your request and documentation. We find the information satisfactory, therefore, the CPUC
approves the use of the SC8000 sweeper while SCE continues to look for PM10 certified sweepers.

Regards,
Jenny

From: Marcus Obregon [mailto:Marcus.Obregon@sce.com]

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 2:02 PM

To: Vick, Jenny <JVick@ene.com>

Cc: Barns, Caitlin <CBarns@ene.com>; Guzman, Fernando <FGuzman@ene.com>; vsemonsen@earthlink.net; Patricia
Adams <Patricia.Adams@sce.com>; Kenneth Spear <Kenneth.Spear@sce.com>; Charles Lopez




<Charles.Lopez@sce.com>; Nina Allmendinger (nina.allmendinger@noreasincstaff.com)
<nina.allmendinger@noreasincstaff.com>; Felicia Nancarrow <fnancarrow@henkels.com>
Subject: SBCRP: All Segments - Air Quality and PM10 Certified Sweepers

Hey folks, we have identified an emerging issue.

The Contractor has been finding it very difficult to locate PM10 certified sweepers (see attached South Coast AQMD Cert
Sweepers, as referenced in FEIR Section 2.3 Table 4.3-5). As of Friday, they had contacted four vendors that have all
stated they do not have in their inventory any PM10 certified sweepers.

Currently, they have found only one certified sweeper from San Diego that they’re bringing to the project site (Tymco
600).

As the project continues to look for certified sweepers, we are proposing to use SC8000 (see attached proposed
sweeper) to supplement the fleet. The SC8000 is a rider scrubber that employs Dust Guard to suppress airborne fugitive
dust.

Please let me know your thoughts.
Thank you.

F Marcus Obregon

Project Manager, Environmental

Project Execution, Major Environmental Projects
Environmental Services

M. 626-320-0957 | Email: Marcus.Obregon@sce.com

2244 Walnut Grove Avenue, Rosemead, CA 91770
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